
 
 

 

Ref:  FOI / 1391 

 

27 July 2017 

 

Ms  

 

Email: @stoll.org.uk 

 

Dear Ms  

Freedom of Information Act 2000 Request: Housing Information 

 

Derry City and Strabane District Council acknowledges your FOI request as above. 

 

I can advise that in relation of your request, Council’s in Northern Ireland do not have 

responsibility for housing.  This falls under the remit of the Northern Ireland 

Housing Executive and it is suggested that you forward your request to: 

 The Access to Information Manager 

The Housing Centre 

Northern Ireland Housing Executive  

2 Adelaide Street 

Belfast BT2 8PB 

Telephone 02890240588     e-mail: records@nihe.gov.uk 

 

Thank you for your interest. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Information Management Support 

 

mailto:records@nihe.gov.uk

